
THIS WEEK’S 
HOUSE        

CHAMPIONS   

Have a  
wonderful  
holiday.  

See you on      
Monday 5th June. 

   Catnab    BOULBY 0 

CATNAB 2 

HILLTOP 0 

TRANSPORTER 3 

The difference 
between try 

and triumph is 
 UMPHHHHH. 

THIS TERM’S 
HOUSE        

TOTALS   

SAFEGUARDING Please can we remind you about 

the information on our website that will help you to safeguard 
your children. 
Please check out these two very useful documents. It only 
takes a few minutes! 
 
Safeguarding Children from sexting 
http://www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/Skelton/Documents/
Safeguarding/How-can-you-safeguard-children-from-sexting-
guide.pdf 
 
Safeguarding course 
http://www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk/Skelton/Documents/
Safeguarding/CSE%20-%20Parents%20Free%20Course.pdf Head Teacher Award 

For: ENERGY & HEALTHY LIFESTYLE 

A huge thank you to Supply 
n Fit Carpets and Flooring 

Ltd who have donated small 
carpets for the FS1 outdoor 
area. Please support local 

businesses :) 

Staffing Changes for September                     
We are proud but very sad to announce that 
some of our staff are leaving us this summer 

to move on to new adventures:                    
Mrs Douglas leaves us to move to Pennyman 
Primary in Middlesbrough, Miss Theakston 

and Mr Asquith leave us to move to a school 
on the other side of York and Mrs Carson 

leaves us to develop GameForLife with SCSS. 
We do not use the term ‘school family’ lightly 
and colleagues who have invested so much 
of themselves into nurturing each and every 
child at Skelton , hold a special place in our 

hearts. 

Our whole school family shared a 
minute’s silence yesterday to honour and 
remember those who died in the terror 
attack on   Monday. The current global 
situation means that the possibility of 
being connected in some way to such 

atrocities is there for us all. Our chil-
dren have had lots of sensible      ques-
tions and comments. Perhaps you could 

discuss it at home also?  

CRICKET  
 
A huge well done to our   
amazing Year 3/4 and 5/6 
cricketers who took part in 
Drax Cricket Cup on Tuesday 
and Wednesday this week. 
Both teams showcased some 
amazing talents and were a 
true credit to the school. 
Year 5 and 6 have qualified for  
the next round after half 
term. 

Top Trumps 
Tournament 
Champion 
2017 
 

Fish Fingers 
 
Tomato Pasta 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 
  Ella Rooks Elliot Shaw 
FS1 Mrs Shepherd 
  George Rispin Isla Bryant 
FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 
  Noah Cornwell Jacob Carter Dexter Winspear 
Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 
  Esmee Reed Olivia Knibbs Jackson Mackenzie 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 
  Heidi Mays James Ditchburn Esme Smith 
Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 
  Sam Leyland Reece Francis Zayne Thornton 
Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 
  Tom Hodgson Harley Cotterill Liam Ross 
Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 
  Erin Lax Emily Outhwaite Taylor Kennedy 
Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 
  Laura Dempsey George Winspear Bailey Sizer 

Hey! We’re launching a com-
munity site. We’d like to include 
you. Would you please take 5 
mins to complete this - https://
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/
ZXFYR8X 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

Summer term 

PROMS June 23rd 

Open Afternoon June 

28th  

School is closed on  

Friday June 30th,         

children return on July 

3rd in their NEW year 

groups. 

School closes July 21st 

for summer. 

 

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 
attendance  

94.4%                          
 

 

Well done to Yellow 
2 achieving 100% 

 

First Week Back At A Glance 

Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book   
Y1 walk                                                                                                  
SCSS Archery/Athletics Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Crochet Club Y5-Y6 3 - 4 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 residential 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15 
FILM CLUB:  A Bug’s Life  U Finish: 4.40 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y5 trip 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
Choir 8am                                   
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15  
  

ATTENDANCE                                                                  

Our attendance so far this year is 96.1% 

 Please avoid term time holiday!                                                                        

Please see Mrs Joy Smith, our Family Support   

Worker or Nurture team if we can help you with 

any issues over attendance or punctuality. 
 

 

 

Did you know?  

Five of our classes have saved enough    

money to buy themselves wet playtime treats 

from their attendance treasure chests! 

325 children are on track for 100% this term! 

  62 children are on track for 100% this year! 

We have been looking 
at sound and how 
sound travels in      
science this half term.  
We had great fun  
making string       tele-

phones to 
talk to our 
friends. 
 

 

FS1 enjoyed a visit from 
the police and their 
dogs. We saw some of 
the special jobs they do 
to help keep us all safe. 
We thought they were 
very clever!  

We loved our visit to 
Danby Moors  
Centre  
earlier this month.  
The children  
explored the countryside and learned about the  
different animals they could see.  
They also got the opportunity to build some  
fantastic sculptures in the woods! It was such a 
fun day!  

Year 2 had an action packed term in Sum-

mer 1. They performed wonderfully in their 

quizzes, showcasing their amazing talents 

and then enjoyed two Captain Cook themed 

trips. 

It may have been a short 
term but my goodness it has 
been an adventurous one!  
A trip to Tesco to learn 
about how our food is 
made and brought to store 
as well as our Y3 residential 
to Cote Ghyll. Even the 

second day of rain    
didn’t stop our          
adventurers! Memories 
were made and real   
successes were had. 
We’re so proud!  

  Summer 1 has seen us becoming 

scientists. We designed and tested 

our own parachutes using the    

theory of air resistance. Our aim 

was to land a hard boiled egg   

without cracking it! Eggsellent 

fun! 

Year 6 have had an eruptive end to their 
Mountains Topic and are looking forward to 

moving onto Mexico next! 

All three classes performed their            
performance of the three little pigs,      
beautifully for their families last week.  We 
were so proud of all of the children, who  
performed with confidence and learnt their 
lines amazingly! 
 


